
4th March 2021 
 
Kia ora tatou katoa whanau 
  
This week you should have received a letter that outlines 
the PLP (personalized learning plan) process in a little more 
detail.  
  
We are absolutely serious about ensuring that every child at MAS has an individualized learning pathway 
and specific goals to navigate and achieve.  It also helps us to form a clear picture of what and how your 
child learns best. The truth is, we all learn differently and as a school, we are determined to make a    
difference in our community.  BUT, we need your support.  Please complete your feedback portion of the 
letter and return it to your child’s teacher, as soon as possible.  It would be easier to teach/treat everyone 
the same way using the same approach and material, Miller Avenue School is about making a real       
difference with our tamariki, PLP’s are the best plan forward for your child/ren. 
 
Teacher only day (TOD) x 2  
1. Monday March 15th and 2. Thursday April 16th 
  
Night under the canvas is coming:  April 2021 
–more info is coming! 
 

Kind regards 

Richard Wilkinson - Principal 

 

MASCOT 
Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 

Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
MARCH—Poutū-te-rangi 

5th  Mufti Day—Dress in your House Colours 

5th  Room 7 Assembly 2.30pm School Hall 

9th  Senior Swimming Sports (Postponement Day) 

11th  Junior Swimming Display—School Pool 1.50pm 

12th  Ohinemuri Swimming Sports 

12th  Room 8 Assembly 2.30pm School Hall 

18th  Year 7&8 Immunisations  from 9.30am 

24th  Thames Valley Swimming Sports 

24th  Board of Trustees Meeting 6pm STEM Room 

Our School is now 

providing breakfast 

and lunch in School. 

Please like our School 

Facebook page to   

receive regular        

updates and             

information. 

Lakyn, Naydene, Summer, Pania 

and Cyrus 

Come to school dressed in your house colours 



 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

ROOM 6...Team Work Makes the Dream 

Work… 
We’ve been working together to solve logic problems in Room 6. 

Here we are showing how well we listen, think, speak, and use our talents to the best of our abilities, in 

order to solve 3 challenges successfully. 



Positive Playground Caught Being Good Big ‘A’ attendance Award 

 Ruby B.W—Room 7 
Natasha—Room 4 
Natalee—Room 4 

Room 6 

Kupu o tenei wiki 
(Word of the week) 

 Pakuru - broken  
 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

PAEROA COLLEGE PRIMARY TECH 
Every Tuesday morning our Year 7 & 8 students go by bus to the Paeroa College to participate in the     
Primary Technology program.  Students need to arrive at school with covered, enclosed shoes and be at 
school by 8.55 to enable them to catch the bus.  Any students arriving after this time will need to be 
dropped at the Paeroa College.  Students then finish the classes at 10.30am and are brought back to 
school on the bus. 

Clean empty margarine containers for 

Room 8 please. 

Empty milo, coffee, quik tins, brown paper 

bags and any old but good condition    

hardback cover books for Room 7 please. 

Please collect the YUMMY 

stickers off your apples and cut 

the YUMMY coupons from the 

bags of apples and bring them 

into school as we get free 

sports gear for our students to 

use. 

Due to inclement weather we have postponed the Miller Avenue Senior School Swimming Sports to       
Tuesday 9th of March - venue Paeroa Town Pools.  

YEAR 7 & 8 IMMUNISATIONS 

All consent forms need to be returned to the school office by this 

Friday.  We need the forms back even if you do not consent to 

your child having the immunisations. 

Immunisations will take place at school on Thursday 18th March from 

9.30am. 



Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

Public Notices 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR NEW SCHOOL APP 

We regret to inform you that the   
Waikids Children’s Ear Clinic     
scheduled on Thursday, the 4th of 
March has been CANCELLED. 
We sincerely apologize for any                 

inconvenience this has caused.  

 If you do require an appointment 

please phone 07 838 3565 


